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We are extending our statutory consultation until 
11:59pm on Friday 26 July 2024. We’re doing this 
to give the public, their representatives, landowners 
and stakeholders additional time and opportunity 
to have their say and provide feedback on our 
proposals after the forthcoming General Election, 
which will take place on 4 July 2024.

We’ve also moved the dates of our five remaining 
Project webinars. The revised dates for these 
webinars are set out below, and you can register for 
them via our Project website. If you’re already 
registered, you should receive a separate email.

A recording of the first Project Overview webinar is also available on our website with accompanying 
British Sign Language interpretation.

Date and time Topic

Wednesday 10 July 2024 6pm–7pm Section A and B – South Norfolk and Mid Suffolk

Thursday 11 July 2024 6pm–7pm Section C and D – Babergh, Tendring and Colchester

Tuesday 16 July 2024 6pm–7pm Section E and F – Braintree and Chelmsford

Wednesday 17 July 2024 6pm–7pm Section G and H – Basildon, Brentwood and Thurrock

Thursday 18 July 2024 6pm–7pm Project Overview Two
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Have your say

Visiting our website

Completing a feedback questionnaire

Visit nationalgrid.com/norwich-to-tilbury where you will find where you will find maps, technical documents, 
the Preliminary Environmental Information Report (PEIR) and our online feedback questionnaire. You can also 
access our latest interactive Project map.

Your feedback is important to us. 
You can submit your comments 
online through our Project 
website or by sending a feedback 
questionnaire or a letter to us 
by using our freepost address – 
Freepost N TO T. You can also 
submit your feedback via email 
to the Project email address – 
contact@n-t.nationalgrid.com.

Any feedback already submitted 
is still valid, but if anyone wants 
to submit any further feedback or 
comments, you can do so.

If you were unable to attend any of our 14 public 
information events or can’t make any of our webinars, 
you can still take part and provide your feedback by:

What happens after consultation closes? 

Following the close of the statutory consultation, we will consider all the feedback submitted and, together with 
the findings from ongoing technical and environmental studies, we will finalise the details for the Project before 
submitting a Development Consent Order application to the Planning Inspectorate next year.
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